
Anonymous | Note to Mr. Pedro Meyer

Written by Anonymous

  

Date: Mon, 18 Feb 2002 20:26:32 EST

  

  

Good afternoon Mr. Meyer:

  

  

I am currently taking a Culture, Technology and Art class which is offered at Santa Rosa Junior
College located in Northern California. The class is being taught by whom I believe you know,
Ms. Judith Thorn. Ms. Thorn has introduced some of your work to us, i.e., your website, and
your c.d., "Truth & Fiction." I have taken the opportunity to visit your website and find your work
incredible. It is a website that I could easily spend hours exploring. I also found "Truth & Fiction"
to be equally impressive. I appreciate your intention of using your art to 'stir up our spirit,
emotion, political and social consciousness.
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